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-----Original Message----- 
From: PUCWeb No�fica�on <Do.Not.Reply@puc.idaho.gov> 
Sent: Friday, May 12, 2023 7:00 AM 
To: Jan Noriyuki 
Subject: No�ce: A comment was submited to PUCWeb 

The following comment was submited via PUCWeb: 

Name: Todd Kelley 
Submission Time: May 11 2023 10:33PM 
Email: Ghosterz84@gmail.com 
Telephone: 208-217-4956 
Address: 52 Norman Way 
Sagle, ID 83860 

Name of U�lity Company: Algoma Water System  Water Systems Management Inc. 

Case ID: AWS-W-23-01 

Comment: "I oppose this increase. In my opinion these increases are very aggressive and excessive. I 
have a sep�c tank on my property that pumps into the community leach field. The pump and tank are 
maintained by me as well as the cost to maintain them. I believe other residents have similar setups. A 
100% increase for access to this field seems absurd. 

If approved an ac�on plan should be sent to all customers sta�ng improvements that would be made 
with expected �melines for each improvement and a deadline in place to insure these are met. Also a 
capital expense form to jus�fy these rates as well as to inform customers of where this money is being 
allocated on such an absurd increase. 

Thanks 
-Todd Kelley"
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